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DEPOSITORY INSTITUTIONS DEREGULATION COMMITTEE

(December 6, 1982 Meeting)

TO ALL MEMBER BANKS
AND OTHERS CONCERNED IN THE

ELEVENTH FEDERAL RESERVE DISTRICT:

Attached is a press release of the Depository Institutions Deregulation 
Committee (DIDC) concerning the actions approved at its December 6, 1982 
meeting.

Questions regarding the material contained in this circular should be 
directed to this Bank's Legal Department, Extension 6171.

Additional copies of this circular will be furnished upon request to the 
Department of Communications, Financial and Community Affairs, Extension 6289.

Banks and others are encouraged to use the following incoming WATS numbers in contacting this Bank:
1-800-442-7140 (intrastate) and 1-800-527-9200 (interstate). For calls placed locally, please use 651 plus the
extension referred to above.

Sincerely yours,

William H. Wallace 
First Vice President
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